
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Education Committee Members, 
 
  Thank you for taking time to hear our concerns and issues we have with the current 
situation regarding vaccines in Kansas.  
 
  As a Kansas resident and mom to small children I absolutely do not support any 
mandates of vaccines or any medical procedure. I personally have 3 sisters that have 
vaccine injurys.  Seeing that my family is prone to vaccine I feel that my husband and I 
should have the right to choose whether my kids get vaccines.  
  
  With the lack of accountability the vaccine manufacturers are privileged to, have I dont 
believe it's right to mandate shots.  An industry with very little repercussions for it's 
harmful actions cant be trusted. 
 
  Where there is risk there HAS to be choice. America was built in freedom, help us 
keep our freedom!  
 
Amelia Perry 
Baldwin City, Kansas  
 


